
Wednesday, May 24th 

 

Parents: please have your students "Return all library books and pay fines immediately" 

 
 
There will be a call out meeting for anyone entering 6th , 7th, or 8th grade next year interested in running GIRLS AND BOYS CROSS 
COUNTRY IN THE FALL on WEDNESDAY, MAY 24th directly after school in room 709.  Please see MR. GUSTAS or MRS. COOPER if you 
have any questions.  

 

Paws for a Cause  will have a meeting on Wednesday, May 24th after school until 4:30 in the LGI.  We will have furry friends 
attending.  If possible, please bring an item for one of the rescues.  Items will go to Lake County Animal Shelter and Treasured Friends 
Rescue. Supplies needed include: bleach, detergent, blankets, towels, toys, treats, stainless steel dog food bowls, paper towels, dog/cat 
beds and soooooo much more.   For a more specific list, please come to the office for a flyer.  

 
Lake Central will be hosting its first Middle School Physical Night at Grimmer Middle School on August 10th.  There are flyers in the office.  
The cost is $25 and helps to support the athletic department.   If you are going to play a sport next year, get your physical done at Grimmer 
on August 10th. 
 

8th grade awards ceremony/dance info:   

* Tuesday, May 30 - Awards Ceremony begins at 1:45  
* DOORS OPEN at 1:15 for parents & family 
* If you need handicapped seating, contact the office.  Due to space limitation, only one other adult can sit in this area with them.  
* Dance 7:00 - 9:00  Doors will open at 6:45 and will be locked at 7:15.  Once the students arrive, they will not be allowed to leave. Dress 
code will be     enforced.  
* If a sibling is being signed out to attend the ceremony, a WRITTEN NOTE must be sent in the morning with pickup time and passes will 
be given out to those students.    
 

Removable/reusable Clark Coyote decals are available in the office for $1.00 each.  Show your Coyote pride! 

 


